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 Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to this weeks newsletter. 
We have had a very busy full week back; the children have all begun their new topics and seem to be enjoying the new class splits. 
 
For swimming and PE the children will be in their registration classes not in any sets they may be in. If you are unsure which registration 
group your child is in and they are unable to tell you, please ask any member of staff who will be able to help you with this. 
 
You will be sent out a class letter over the next two weeks, which have your child’s spellings, and books we recommend for their age 
group. These will be sent out with the children’s English groups. We will also be sending out a maths letter explaining the times tables 
requirements for each year group. We do ask that you continue to support your child by: listening to them read, reading to them, asking 
questions about what you are reading and discussing vocabulary with them. We also ask you to practise their times tables at home as 
learning these makes all maths learning much more accessible to them %, fractions, multiplications and area to name a few. 
Curriculum overviews showing the children’s topic learning will be on the school website during the coming weeks. 
 
If your child has a medical condition which requires medication e.g. asthma, please make sure that you fill out a medical plan. These are 
available on the website under the parents section , or in the letter rack by the school office. 
 
We are happy for the children to trade Lego cards during break and lunch times, but will not be dealing with falling outs regarding ‘bad 
swaps’ which impinges on learning time! Please could you remind your child of this. 
 
Next week will be the start of all our Year R children coming to school all day—do expect very tired children by Friday. We have all been 
really impressed with how well they have settled into school life! 
 
Clubs start next week—do look on the noticeboard on the playground to check which club your child has a place in. These are not done 
on a first come, first served basis, we do try to ensure every child has at least one club of their choice to keep it fair. Remember all clubs 
finish at 4.15p.m. They will continue until the week ending Friday 7th December. 
 
You will have had a year planner sent home with you today which will have all our current dates on it—these are subject to change 
(although we do try not to change them as much as possible). We will be updating it through the school year and will notify you when we 
make changes. This is also available on the school website. 
 
Admissions to primary school for September 2019. If your child was born between 1st September 2014 and 31st August 2015 it is now 
time to apply for a primary school. Online application will open on Monday 17th September and will close on 15th January 2019. Please 
make sure you apply between these dates otherwise you may not get your first choice of school. 
 
Have a lovely week end, 
 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox     
 
Head Teacher 

The children all voted for new House Captains:-   

Well done to the House Captains 

St. Patrick’s Abigail Maclellan + Sophie Winter 

St David’s Myles Cox + Issie Hall 

St George’s Riad Alawad + Dylan Miller 

St Andrews Tommy Kehinde + Olivia Grant 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree Liam Masih 

Forge  Amalie Cameron 

Hurstwood Senna Merrick 

Kemsley Harry Gregory 

Oakwood     Charley Pratten 

 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  April Grant 

Forge   Mikel Sage 

Hurstwood  Theo Bennett 

Kemsley  Millie Kempson 

Oakwood  Tommy Kehinde  

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree Fred Bench 

Forge  Dexter Thomas 

Hurstwood Cherry Grant 

Kemsley Noah Blackman  

Oakwood Oscar Colyer 

Diary dates for this term 

 

September 

Monday 17th  FOBS meeting 3.45 

Thursday 20th  Kemsley AOW 

Friday 21st   Celebration AOW 

Thursday 27th  Hurstwood AOW 

Friday 28th   Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

October 

Thursday 4th   Forge AOW 

Friday 5th   Harvest Celebrations 10a.m. St. Peter’s  

        Church 

Wednesday 10th  Community Lunch 

Friday 12th   Individual Photographs (siblings welcome) 

Saturday 13th  Pumpkin Morning 

Tuesday 16th  YrR-Yr5 Flu immunisation 

Tuesday 16th  Parent Evening 

Wednesday17th  Parent Evening 

Friday 19th   Celebration AOW 

Monday 22nd—Friday 29th Half term 

Monday 29th  Staff Development Day 

Tueaday 30th  Children return to school 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 28th September we will be supporting Mrs Bench 

(Fred’s mum) in raising money for Macmillan Cancer Support 

by running a tag day/coffee morning. 

Parents will be able to join us from 8.45a.m. for a coffee and 

cake before worship or stay after worship for more coffee, 

cake and prizes. 

The children can wear their own clothes on that day for a 

donation for £1 towards the charity. 

There will be cakes on sale during the morning break for the 

children. 

Next Friday your child will be bringing 

home their designs for Christmas cards/

tags/wrapping paper. If you would like 

to purchase these please send the     

design and money back to school by:-  

Friday 5th October. After this date they cannot be ordered. 

A huge thank you to Mrs Bond and kitch-

en Culture for sponsoring a sports kit for 

the children. 

We would also like to 

thank Mrs Maclellan for 

the kind donation of netball kits and bibs for our 

team. 

We thoroughly appreciate the kind gestures from our parents to 

help the children look smart and unified in their sporting teams. 

Lastly we would like to thank Akhurst 

for the purchase of 

some books for all the 

children to read. 

 


